December 9, 2013
Mike J. Walla, P.E.

Walla Engineering, P.A.

6501 Americas Parkway Suite 301
Albuquerque, NM 87110
Re:
Corrales Shopping Center, 10701 Corrales Rd. NW
Request for Temporary C.O.  - Accepted
Engineer’s Stamp dated: 09-20-13 (A-14/D001A)

Certification dated: 12-3-13
Dear Mr. Walla,
Based on the Certification received 12/04/2013, the site is acceptable for a release of a 180 day Temporary Certificate of Occupancy by Hydrology. A permanent Certificate of Occupancy will be given when the following comment is addressed.
· The two 8 inch pipes at the Northern most pond, with the walk path, need to be lowered a minimum of 6 inches. As the pipes lay right now, flows will merely deviate around the pipes and cobble stones and enter Corrales road, which we are trying to avoid.
If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3986 or Rudy Rael at 924-3977.  





Sincerely,





Curtis Cherne, P.E.





Principal Engineer, Planning Dept.
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